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Keynote Speaker

The Shidler College of Business is pleased to present 
the 2025 Hawai‘i Accounting Research Conference

The Hawai‘i Accounting Research Conference (HARC) is an annual 
global accounting conference organized by the Shidler College 
of Business at the University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa (UHM). The 
conference will provide a venue that is enjoyable for attendees 
to engage in lively discussions about intellectually stimulating 
accounting research.

Robert M. Bushman
The Forensic Accounting Distinguished Professor
University of North Carolina- Chapel Hill

Robert has a broad research portfolio that 
spans many topics, including the architecture of 
corporate transparency and the roles played by 
information in corporate governance, managerial 
compensation, organizational design, stock 
price formation, short selling, debt-contracting 
and bank risk-taking. He currently serves or has served on the 
editorial boards of the Journal of Accounting and Economics, 
Journal of Accounting Research, The Accounting Review, Review 
of Accounting Studies, Management Science, and Journal of 
Accounting and Public Policy. Robert has also served on 40 
doctoral thesis committees and held the position of Area Chair of 
Accounting at UNC Kenan-Flagler from 2006 to 2021.

For more information, please visit
http://manoa.hawaii.edu/harc

School of Accountancy 

Shidler College of Business
University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa
2404 Maile Way, Room C-306
Honolulu, HI 96822  |  harc@hawaii.edu

Paper Submissions
 
Only high-quality papers will be accepted for presentation
at HARC 2025. The deadline for paper submissions is
Thursday, August 15, 2024.

Registration Fees
 
$200	 PhD Students
$650	 Presenters/Discussants and General Registration
$750	 Late Registration
 
Registration is on a first-come, first-served basis and space is 
limited to 350 people.

Accommodations
 
Prince Waikiki and Ala Moana Hotel are the designated 
hotels for the HARC conference. The availability of  
on-campus apartments for the conference will be 
announced in Sept 2024. Please check HARC’s website 
for the latest rates and information.
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